
 

 

 

 

Rexton Elementary School will be hosting a used book sale 

January 22nd-25th, coinciding with National Literacy Week.  

Children are asked to donate any gently used books that they 

have outgrown. Books can be brought to our school anytime 

this week and Monday, January 21st.  The book fair will take 

place on the stage in the cafeteria and will be open for 

classes/students to visit throughout the day 

next week (January 22nd-25th).  All books will 

cost $1.00.  Any books that do not sell during 

the sale will be donated to classes/library, used 

as prizes or donated to charity. 

All proceeds will go toward purchasing new literacy 

materials for your child’s class. We thank you in advance 

for your support!  


